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We are delighted that you have decided to join the Let's Talk! program and to broaden the 

group of participants with your application. 
 

In order to complete the recruitment process successfully, please follow the instructions 

below. 

 

1. Read the program rules and regulations, duties of the participant and the benefits 

of participation in the program, which can be found in the tab on the left. 

 

2. After reading the regulations, fill in the application form located under the link. 

https://forms.gle/ToTg5Yc11NqaErgt9. 

 

3. After completing the application form, please wait patiently for an e-mail or phone call 

from the Polish student. 
 

4. While waiting for the contact from the Polish student prepare yourself for meeting a new 

person and be ready to develop your language skills. 

 

5. In case of the lack of contact from the Polish student or any questions, please contact –

uo@kul.pl. 

 

Thank you for your application! 
 

https://forms.gle/ToTg5Yc11NqaErgt9

